
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
Under s 107, the time for making the draft determination on the Retailer insolvency costs – 
pass through provisions proposal has been extended to 18 February 2016. 
 
Under ss 102 and 103, the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Early application of 
STPIS components to transmission businesses) Rule 2015 No. 1 and related final 
determination. All provisions commence on 19 February 2015.  
Under s 93(1)(a), the Demand management incentive scheme rule request proposed by the  
Total Environment Centre has been consolidated with the Demand management and 
embedded generation connection incentive scheme rule request proposed by the Council of 
Australian Governments’ Energy Council. 
 
Under s 95, the consolidated Demand management incentive scheme rule request has been 
initiated (Ref. ERC0177). The consolidated rule request seeks to reform the demand 
management incentive scheme under Chapter 6 of the National Electricity Rules (NER). 
Submissions must be received by 19 March 2015. 
 
Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. Submissions should be made in 
accordance with the AEMC’s guidelines for making written submissions on Rule change 
proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 
 
Written requests should be sent to submissions@aemc.gov.au and cite the reference in the 
title. Before sending a request, please review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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